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Digital Public 
Library of 
America
Provides free access to 
millions of photographs, 
manuscripts, books, and 
other cultural artifacts from 
libraries, archives, and 
museums across the United 
States.

https://dp.la/
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Europeana
Digital 
Resources
Offers access to millions of 
digitized items, including 
artworks, artifacts, and 
texts, from European 
museums, libraries, and 
archives.

www.europeana.eu/en
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Early Encounters 
in North 
America
A collection of personal 
accounts from 1534 to 1850 
that documents the 
relationships between 
Indigenous peoples, European 
settlers, and others, drawing 
from a wide range of 
narratives, diaries, and 
letters.

login.ezproxy.lib.uwstout.edu/
login?url=https://eena.alexan
derstreet.com/



Ancestry.com
A comprehensive genealogy 
research tool that provides 
access to vast collections of 
historical records, family 
trees, and DNA insights to help 
users trace their ancestry and 
build family histories.

www.ancestrylibrary.com
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